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Crook County
From: Bob Cage <bobcage423@gmail.com> Community Development

Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2024 8:35 PM

To: Plan <plan@crookcountyor.gov>

Cc: fransen5@comcast.net; doncoats_@hotmail.com; Loni Eastman <illona2020@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: Concerns over the Pinecrest Subdivision/photos for department review.

Here are some good pictures showing the height and how steep the rimrock is behind a number of our
homes in our Westridge subdivision. Taken by a concerned neighbor whose property backs closely up to
the rimrock.

Thankyou,

Bob Cage

Westridge HOA President

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]
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